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Federal Communications Commission
236 Massachusetts Avenue, NE
Washington DC 20002

Re: Minnesota Public Radio (FRN 0002-6425-10)
KNWF-FM, Fergus Falls, MN
Facility ID No. 92141

Dear Ms Dortch:

On April 24, 2003 Minnesota Public Radio ("MPR") the licensee of KNWF (FM),
completed construction of KNWF (FM) and today we filed an FCC form 302 Application
for FM Broadcast Station License for this facility (FCC file no. BLED-20030430ABU).
In accordance with 47 CFR 73.3615 (e) (2) MPR is required to file an Ownership Report
at the time the Application for FM Broadcast Station License 1s filed.

On behalf of MPR, I would like to request a thirty (30) day extension of time to file the
Ownership Report.

Because MPR is a noncommercial, educational licensee, no filing fee is required with this
request. An Anti-Drug Abuse Act Certification form 1s attached.

Please contact this office or our outside counsel, Todd Stansbury at Wiley Rein &
Fielding (202) 719-7000, if there are any questions.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
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Mitzi T Gramling
Associate General Counsel

Cc: Todd Stansbury, Wiley Rein & Fielding
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